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 “Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in Music and  

Through the Teaching of God’s Word and Discipleship of Others” 
 

 

 

 
Our Truth Singers will be singing at 
the Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt on 
Thursday, July 17, at 2:00.  We hope 
you can join us for an hour of 
worship at the fair at the outdoor 
Community Shelter.  We are so 
excited to see all the Truth Singers 
again!  Truth Singers will resume in 
the fall on Thursday, Sept. 18, at 6:00.   
   

                        

Praises and Prayer   

 
Please pray as we prepare for our 

upcoming home Bible Studies starting up 

again in September.  We will be studying 

the book of Matthew. 

 

Please continue to pray for discipleship 

opportunities and for boldness in sharing 

the Gospel with others.   

 

We appreciate your continued prayers for 

all our special needs friends and their staff.    

In the past few months, 2 of our very dear 

Truth Singers have gone to be with Jesus.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

away!! away!! 

 

 

This summer, we have offered a 3-part Bible 

Study (in which we meet once a month) on The 

Gospel.  As a follow-up to us hosting a 

conversational evangelism seminar a year ago, 

we wanted to examine more closely the 

components of the Gospel to make sure we as 

believers are sharing with others the Gospel 

according to Scripture as opposed to a “softened 

man-made” Gospel that is unbiblical and fails to 

address the truth of man’s depravity.  Our first 

study focused on God’s holiness and man’s 

sinfulness. Our study in July will focus on Christ 

our Redeemer and the only way to be saved from 

the wrath of a holy God, and our August study 

will be on man’s response to repent and believe.    

 

Our 

daughter 

Maddie 

joined Scott 

singing at 

the 

Dubuque 

Farmer’s 

Market in 

June. 
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If you would prefer to receive our e-

newsletter instead of a mailed copy, or 

no longer wish to receive our 

newsletter updates, please let us know.  

We are thankful for your partnership 

with us! 

 

 

 

Above:  Thank you to everyone who 

donated or helped at our Truth Singers 

Carnival.  We are very grateful for all 

your servant hearts! 

 

Left:  We were invited back to 

celebrate with 2 of our FCA seniors.  

Please pray for them to continue in 

obedience to the Lord and in the truth 

of His Word as they go off to college.   


